
Extra-Curricular Classes 

Registrations for the fol-

lowing classes will be sent 

home before Break: 

Spanish and Mandarin 

Chinese Classes will 

be taught at Centenni-

al by a Private Organi-

zation afterschool. 

Computer Classes for 

1st & 2nd graders will 

be held afterschool.   

 

Cyberbullying 

Here are some websites 

that educate parents and 

students on cyberbullying: 

http://www.commons

ensemedia.org/cyberb

ullying 

http://stopcyberbullyin

g.org/index2.html 

http://www.aftab.com

/index.php?page=how

-to-respond-when-your-

child-has-been-

cyberbullied 

 

ISAT 

Please make sure your 

3rd-6th grade students are 

in school March 3-14 for 

State Mandated testing.   

Calendar of Events 
Fri. 12-20 Last Day 

before Break 

Tues. 1-7 Classes  

Resume 

Wed. 1-8 PTC 7pm 

Mon. 1-20 No School-

MLK Holiday 

Wed. 2-5 PTC 7pm 

Mon. 2-17 No School-

President’s Day 

March 3-14 ISAT Test-

ing 3rd Grade-6th 

Grade 

March 24-28 Spring 

Recess 

Mon. 3-31 Classes  

Resume 

PBIS at Centennial 

Centennial School has 

adopted the Positive Be-

havior Interventions and 

Supports for our School.  

Our Eagle Pride focuses on 

“Being Respectful”, “Being 

Responsible”, “Being 

Trustworthy”.  The staff has been 

working since the beginning of 

the school year with students.  

Please reinforce these positive 

practices at home.  We are see-

ing wonderful results with our 

students. 

Winter Break 

Winter Break begins at the 

end of school on Friday, 

December 20th.  Classes 

resume on TUESDAY, Janu-

ary 7th. 

Have a Safe &  

Enjoyable Break 

District Attendance Policy 

Just a reminder that when 

scheduling appointments 

for your students, try to 

schedule them during non-

school hours.  Studies 

show that regular, unin-

terrupted attendance is 

crucial for academic 

success.  If you have 

questions regarding 

what counts as an ab-

sence, please refer to 

page 2 & 3 of the 2013-

2014 Student and Par-

ent Handbook. 

 

Attention All 5th  

Graders 

U-46 Policy states 

“exclusion on the 1st 

day of school for 6th 

graders if Physicals and 

Immunization Forms 

are not turned in to the 

Nurse on/before the 1st 

day”.  So schedule 

those physicals as soon 

as possible.  Holiday 

Break is a great time to 

get these done.   

“Let it Snow, Let it Snow, Let it Snow” 
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Centennial Staff 2013-2014  
 

 

Dr. Thomas Stiglic, Principal   630-213-5632    TomStiglic@u-46.org  

Mrs. Laura Smith-Kindergarten   630-213-5632    LauraRobinson@u-46.org  

Mrs. Carolyn Bucchi-1st Grade   630-213-5632    CarolynBucchi@u-46.org  

Mrs. Cathy Griff-1st Grade   630-213-5632    CathyGriff@u-46.org  

Mrs. Janice Wilcox-1st Grade   630-213-5632    JaniceWilcox@u-46.org  

Mrs. Julie Serna-2nd Grade   630-213-5632    JulieSerna@u-46.org  

Mrs. Lynda Marquez-2nd Grade  630-213-5632    LyndaMarquez@u-46.org  

Mrs. Kathy Hansen-3rd Grade   630-213-5632   KathyHansen@u-46.org  

Mrs. Gretchen Diedrick-3rd Grade  630-213-5632    GretchenDiedrick@u-46.org  

Mrs. Sarah Nyc-3rd Grade   630-213-5632    SarahNyc@u-46.org  

Mrs. Christina Bucchi-4th Grade  630-213-5632    ChrisBucchi@u-46.org  

Mrs. Lisa Steinberg-4th Grade   630-213-5632    LisaSteinberg@u-46.org  

Mrs. Beth Wallace-4th Grade   630-213-5632    BethWallace@u-46.org  

Mrs. Kristi Person-5th Grade   630-213-5632    KristiPerson@u-46.org  

Mrs. Betsy Stoughton -5th Grade  630-213-5632    BetsyStoughton@iu-46.org  

Mr. Mike Moehrlin-6th Grade   630-213-5632    MikeMoehrlin@u-46.org  

Mrs. Shannon Martin-6th Grade  630-213-5632    ShannonMartin@u-46.org  

Mrs. Candy Mehta-ILP Primary   630-213-5632    CandyMehta@u-46.org  

Mrs. Jan Meloney-ILP Primary   630-213-5632    DanielaMeloney@u-46.org  

Ms. Ellen Hicks-ILP Primary   630-213-5632    EllenHicks@u-46.org  

Mrs. Mary Andoni-ILP Intermediate  630-213-5632    MaryAndoni@u-46.org  

Ms. Beth Ellis-Music    630-213-5632    ElizabethEllis@u-46.org  

Mr. Chad Wolosek-Physical Education  630-213-5632    ChadWolosek@u-46.org  

Ms. Phyllis Mentink-Art    630-213-5632    PhyllisMentink@u-46.org  

Mrs. Heather Lass-Art    630-213-5632    HeatherLass@u-46.org  

Ms. Cheryl Romeo-Cross Cat   630-213-5632    CherylRomeo@u-46.org  

Ms. Lisa Soron-Social Worker   630-213-5632    LisaSoron@u-46.org  

Mrs. Rachel Leone-Speech   630-213-5632    RachelLeone@u-46.org  

Ms. Lillian Aldawoodi-Psychologist  630-213-5632    LillianAldawoodi@u-46.org  

 


